
Our ref: DPe/Abi 

26 February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Bridlington Trip 

On 27th June 2024 students in Year 2 will be visiting Bridlington. 

We will depart from school at 8:30 am and return to school for 5.00 pm. Children will need to be dropped off 

and collected from the Main Reception. 

If your child would like to take part in the visit, please give consent via ParentPay. 

The total cost for this visit is £19 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online through the 

ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. In order for us to secure the event, it is important that we receive 

payment by 29th May 2024. 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as 

this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss this 

with us. 

We are really looking forward to this experience! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Pearce 

Year 2 Teacher 


